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 So another Field Day is in the books and what did some SKCCers do?  Here you are, 

this was Field Day for several members of SKCC. 

 

Frank AA2XB #1681s sent along some great pictures of his operation with his friends. 

 

1.  

 After our group arrived deep in the State forest in 

upstate NY our leader Les, KB2KNX, SKCC 140, checked 

out the propagation by observing the direction of the smoke 

emanating from the grill. 

 Then Ken, KB2NBY, with his atomic 

fishing pole, who is able to leap tall buildings in 

a single bound and able to launch an antenna to 

90 feet in the air, went to work.  

Then Frank, AA2XB, SKCC 1681S makes a FB con-

tact using his Icom-703 QRP rig , battery pack and J-

38 straight key. Note his ground rod and radials for 

his Hamstick 20 meter vertical 

 Here is Ken, a USCG radio op. always prepared for 

rough seas, operating his Icom-706 and J-38 straight 

key. 



 

...The Rag Chew 

When trouble rears its ugly head Les comes to 

the rescue.  
 Here Carl, K2MMW, an old Merchant 

Marine radio op. is swinging his Vibroplex 

bug. Note the absence of paddles which 

were broken many years ago while on 

shipboard and he now says he sends better 

without them. 

We're here for the weekend 

and Anmari, N2YGG, keeps 

an eye on things while the rest 

of us are working hard 

(having fun) . 

 

 

 Hope you enjoyed my story.  

 

The End-Until next year.  

 

Submitted by Frank, AA2XB, 

SKCC 1681S 

 

 

Edé.No doubt Frank and friends had a great time at Field Day 2017.  Weôll look forward to 

hearing about 2018 Field Day from Frank.  Maybe next year weôll hear about YOUR Field 

Day experience? 



 Field Day 2017 was a great time for Greg KE8CEW #15805t and his son Jeremy 

KD8VSQ #13072t.  Their setup was in a local camping park and was very impressive.  They 

used a 30 foot portable tower trailer that supported a 2 element ñcrappieò pole 20m yagi and a 2 

element modified 40m ZL Special antenna.  The weather was 

perfect, sun and only about 75 degrees. 

 The station was a two transmitter station with both run-

ning QRO, transceivers, computers and of course using the 

bandpass filters built by 

KD8VSQ and appearing earlier in 

issues of the Rag Chew.  Interstation interference was not a problem with both stations running 

500 watts. 

 The best part of Field Day was the camaraderie with many local hams showing up both 

SKCC members 

and non-

members. 

Greg and Jeremy 

did it up right 

when it came to 

eating.  A most 

excellent smoked 

pulled pork was 

available along 

with many side 

dishes.  Tanya 

KE8TLD, Gregôs 

XYL sure made 

sure the food ta-

ble was full of all 

kinds of goodies! 

 Gregôs 

camper was se 

up and provided 

a great place 

...The Rag Chew 


